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Restricted Area at Ghar Lapsi 
 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners and owners of 
vessels that due to falling rocks from the cliff face at Ghar Lapsi, the area shown on 
attached chart between points A and B and the intermediate coastline has been 
declared dangerous.  
 
The limit will be delineated by a floating rope supported by black and white buoys 
connected to the shore at points A and B. 
 
 
Point  Latitude (N)   Longitude (E) 
 
A  35 49’.627   014 25’.412   
B  35 49’.610   014 25’.411  
 
In view of the above with immediate effect the area shown hatched on attached chart, 
has been declared as a restricted area to swimmers and vessels.  
 
Masters of vessels are to note the above and give the enclosed area a wide berth when 
navigating in the vicinity. 
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Chart Affected: BA  2538  
 
 
 




